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Annelize Erasmus

From: Lerato Mokoena <LMOKOENA@dffe.gov.za>
Sent: Monday, 13 December 2021 5:33 PM
To: Annelize (agrobler@landscapedynamics.co.za)
Cc: Constance Musemburi; Wayne Hector
Subject: Approval PPP: Vetlaagte and Wag 'n Bietjies MTS Projects (Ref:
Attachments: PPP Plan - Vetlaagte and Wag 'n Bietjie Sub and Grid 23 Nov 2021.pdf

Dear Annelize 
 
The Public Participation (PP) Plan for the Proposed Vetlaagte and Wag 'n Bietjies MTS Projects refers. 
 
Based on the information provided this Department decided to approve the PP Plan for the proposed 
project. You may proceed with the PP process in accordance with tasks contemplated in the PP plan. 
Should you wish to deviate from the submitted PP Plan, the amended PP Plan must be submitted to the 
Department for approval prior commencement. 
 
A copy of the PP Plan and this approval must be submitted as part of the application form when the 
application is lodged.  
Also note that submission of a PP Plan and approval thereof do not negate your responsibility to comply 
with the requirements for public participation in terms of Regulations 39, 40, 41, 42, 43 & 44 of the EIA 
Regulations 2014, as amended. 
 
 
Kind Regards 
Mr. Lerato Mokoena  
Environmental Control Officer: Grade A 
Priority Infrastructure Projects 
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dffe.gov.za 
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